
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 28th June 

Hello everybody! I hope you are all well. It’s been a busy couple of 

weeks and we have enjoyed some beautiful weather, although today I 

had to duck in and out of the showers! We all got up very early this 

morning and were at the beach in Felixstowe by 7 o’clock for an early 

morning walk and swim. I hadn’t been to the beach for a really long 

time so I was super excited! I love swimming in the sea and it was 

gorgeous! We had the beach to ourselves and only saw a couple of 

other people with their dogs. Luna loved jumping in and out of the 

waves too – until one surprised her and she got completely soaked! 

We also saw something exciting here during the week. Our pond, that 

we made a few weeks ago, had a visit from a dragonfly and we saw it 

lay its eggs! We will keep a look out to see how they develop and I’ll let 

you know. 

 
                                                   

I hope you are staying safe and well.. I’ll write again soon. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x    


